




proposals for their after school events; principals would review these in conjunction with the Health 

Department. School Committee members suggested not limiting athletic programming to those offered 

only by the MIAA to support student physical activity. Member Donner inquired about availability for 

Cross Country for middle school students. 

Supt. Phelan indicated that bus fees and FTEs would be included in next meeting agenda items. 

6. Adjourn

On a motion offered Tara Donner and seconded by Michael Crowley, the School Committee

VOTED unanimously on a roll call vote to adjourn the meeting at 9:45 a.m. 

Respectfully Submitted by  


